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SECTORS 

All transcriptions of the Public Sector Hearings have been received. 

There are however, transcriptions on disk for a few hearings that are still 

outstanding. Nicci is following up with IDS. 

Gert Maarman (Northern Cape) will be coming to Cape Town next week. 
The purpose of his visit is: 

e To put him through a two days training programme; 

Arm him with the workshop kit. (The workshops the Co-ordinators 

are running in the provinces). 

We are waiting for 3 quotes from Gauteng as well as information regarding 

hiring or renting overhead projectors. (To help Oupa run the workshops). 

Distribution of material continues to be problematic. 

e The Management Task Team has been asked to look at this. 

Translation of booklets and posters completed - Pat Govender busy with 

layout and printing. 

Kwazulu-Natal - the process of introducing CEP Co-ordinators to the 

provincial legislatures is in progress but in Kwazulu-Natal is still difficult. 

Workshops and briefing meetings in the provinces are still in progress. 

Nkuli (Eastern Cape Co-ordinator) has resigned with immediate effect due to 

health reasons. 

Sam Present is leaving the CA at the end of September.  



PROVINCIAL LIAISON 

Wayne and Maphelo have set off for Gauteng yesterday to: 

6 Hold a briefing meeting with the Gauteng provincial legislature and 

also; 

To meet with the CEP Co-ordinators and possibly introduce them to 

the provincial legislatures and 

To meet with IDS in Johannesburg. 

 


